
 

 11 September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer music lessons for children at our school. These lessons run on Tuesday’s 
during school time in small groups.  If you would like your child to learn an instrument, please complete the 
form below and return to your child’s teacher on Monday 14 September 2020. 
 

 Total cost for the whole term is £50 - Payment to be made via ParentPay (up to December) 

 Tuition takes place during school time and lessons run most weeks that school is open 

 This is not an after school club 

 If a child’s behaviour falls below the expected standard whilst taking part in the lessons, the place may 
be withdrawn with no refund given 

 
PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY PAYMENT WITH THIS APPLICATION FORM.  Payment must be made via 
ParentPay once you have received a text confirming your child’s place.   If payment is not made by the due 
date, your child will not be able to attend a club. 
 
Please return the form by 9am on Monday 14 September 2020 if you would like a place.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher  
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Application for music lessons - Autumn 2020 
 

I would like a place for my child to learn Keyboard / Guitar (please tick box to choose the instrument). 
 
 
Pupil’s name _________________________________________       Class ____________________ 
 
 
Guitar                                     Keyboard                              
 
 
 
Parent’s signature ____________________________________          Date ________________________ 


